
WATAB TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Special Meeting Minutes 

Informational Meeting for Residents of the Lakewood Shores Neighborhood 

Tuesday, February 13, 2024 – 6:00 pm 

 
The Special Meeting for the residents of Lakewood Shores to discuss the 2024 Road Construction project was 

called to order by Chairperson Johnson at 6:00 pm in the Watab Township Hall.   

 

ROLL CALL 

Board members present: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, Jesse Arndt, Kathy Sauer, Clerk 

Others Present:  LeRoy Murphy, Rick & Mary Braun, Margie & Tim Buttweiler, Del Shane, Dothan Aleshire, Mark & 

Cindy Welty, Kaye Dancer, Sherree Kruize, Dave & Carrie Sweeney, Mike & Deb Juntunen, MaryAnn & J.L. Willett, 

Jeff & Jenny Ratzloff, Jacob Deters, Mark Herlot, Julie Litzinger, Amy Ireland, Tyler Ireland, Joel Duray, John & Amy 

Claude, Nathaniel Gerhardt 

Kevin Kruger, Township Engineer, presented the plan to reclaim Lakewood Shores Road.  The road will be widened 

to 24’ feet.  

Bids will be awarded at the regular monthly meeting in March.  Work is planned to begin early spring, dependent 

upon contractor schedules and weather.  

Mailboxes will be replaced with swing-aways free of charge.  Residents who choose to retain their current 

mailboxes will be responsible for maintenance of their mailboxes; the Township will not replace or repair 

mailboxes that are damaged by the snowplow. 

Residents will be updated via the Township Facebook page and by email.  Please contact the clerk with your email 

address if you wish to receive email updates. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:46. 

 


